
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Hampton Township  
 
NOTICE is hereby given, the Planning Commission/Town Board of Hampton Township will hold a 
public hearing at 7 p.m. on November 16, 2010 (before regular board meeting) at the Town Hall. 
The purpose of the public hearing is to consider adopting an updated version of the 2009 "Rural 
Collaborative Water Resources Management Ordinance." The Verrnillion River Watershed Joint 
Powers Organization adopted amended Standards, which must be incorporated in the Township's 
"Rural Collaborative Water Resources Management Ordinance." Mandatory revisions to the 
ordinance include updated definitions, revised stormwater standards, updated document and rule 
references, wetland management clarifications, and additional exceptions to required buffers, as 
well as housekeeping amendments. The proposed 2010 "Rural Collaborative Water Resources 
Management Ordinance" will replace the 2009 ordinance.  
 
The public is invited to attend the public hearing and submit verbal or written comments for the 
hearing record.  
 
Jeanne Werner 
Township Clerk 


